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1. Summary  

 

1.1 This report sets out recent action taken by the Chairman under delegated authority. 

 
 
2. Recommendation 

 
2.1 That the Committee notes the recent action taken by the Chairman under delegated 

authority, in consultation with party Group Lead Members, namely to respond to the 

Mayor’s consultation on the proposed amendments to Transport for London’s borrowing 

limits in 2013/14. 

 

 

3. Background  
 
3.1 Under Standing Orders and the Assembly’s Scheme of Delegation, certain decisions by Members can 

be taken under delegated authority. This report details those actions.  

 

3.2 At its meeting on 4 March 2014, the Budget and Performance Committee delegated authority to the 

Chairman, in consultation with party Group Lead Members, to respond to the Mayor’s consultation 

on the proposed amendments to Transport for London’s borrowing limits in 2013/14. 

  

 

4. Issues for Consideration  
 
4.1 The response was agreed by the Chairman, following consultation with the lead Members of the 

party Groups on the Committee, and sent to the Mayor on 12 March 2014.  The response is 
attached as Appendix 1. 

 

   
5. Legal Implications 
 

5.1 The Committee has the power to do what is recommended in the report. 

 

 



        

6. Financial Implications 
 

6.1 There are no direct financial implications to the GLA arising from this report. 
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